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It is my pleasure to publish the Bulletin of the Faculty of Intercultural Studies, Volume 30, 2023. The
present volume contains 14 studies including 7 articles and 7 reports and others. All of them represent
the daily research achievements of each faculty member, and are expected to develop further into new
research topics.

In editing this volume, the Faculty Bulletin Committee examined each study, and confirms that all
studies in this volume agree with the guidelines of research ethics, and clear all conditions of Conflict of
Interest issues.

In the two and half years in which we withdrew ourselves from activities that might spread Covid-19,
the world saw less terrorism and conflicts than before. After the Covid-19 pandemic, however, the
current world is again full of conflicts, divisions and disasters. As expressed in the name of our faculty,
we do our best for offering hints for solutions of the intercultural problems, both global and local, through
our research findings.





